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South Dundas CAO Announces Departure 

MORRISBURG, ON - The Municipality of South Dundas announces the resignation of Chief 
Administrative Officer Tim Mills, effective February 21, 2025. Mills will become the Chief 
Administrative Officer for the City of Cornwall, on February 24, 2025. 

During Mills' tenure, South Dundas achieved significant development milestones, continuing to 
lay the groundwork for expanded residential and commercial growth and enhanced municipal 
services. His leadership fostered innovation and strengthened service delivery standards across 
departments. 

"Working with a Council dedicated to community engagement and good governance has been 
incredibly rewarding," said Mills. "The collaborative spirit of our senior leadership team and staff 
has made South Dundas an exceptional workplace." 

"Tim's collaborative leadership style and commitment to excellence have significantly advanced 
our municipality," said Mayor Jason Broad. "His ability to bring together staff, Council, and 
community partners has created a lasting positive attitude and culture for South Dundas. We 
particularly value his focus on development and community-driven initiatives that will benefit our 
residents for years to come." 

Council will begin the recruitment process for a new CAO immediately. 

For more information about this media release contact: Crystal LeBrun, Clerk/Director of 
Corporate Services at 613-543-2673 ext. 4766, or clebrun@southdundas.com  
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